
 
 

                                    
 

NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

 
PROVISION OF PUFFIN CROSSING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in 
exercise of its powers under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, 
proposes to install a puffin pedestrian crossing across Newark Road, Tuxford in 
the District of Bassetlaw approximately 130 metres South East of its junction with 
Market Place. 

The crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings 
along the carriageway where parking and loading will be prohibited.  The extents 
of the controlled area are: - 

 

Newark Road – north side 
 
from a point 107 metres south east of its junction with Market Place in an 
south easterly direction for a distance of 40 metres. 

 
         Newark Road – south side 

 
from a point 107 metres south east of its junction with Market Place in an 
south easterly direction for a distance of 44 metres. 

 

The crossing is being installed to assist pedestrians crossing Newark Road. 

 

Any comments (quoting ref: Newark Road, Tuxford – Puffin Crossing) in respect 
of this proposal must be received, in writing, by 17th March 2019.  
 
 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd 

Environmental Management & Design 
County Hall 

West Bridgford 
Nottingham     

NG2 7QP 
 

or by e-mail on TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


